
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laura Katz <l   
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 9:55 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: NO to Enbridge pipeline in Hamilton  
 
PLEASE consider the climatic implications of this pipeline.  
 
The ecological damage from clearing the permanent pipeline easement is the equivalent of an 8-9 lane 
highway. The fact that this would be entirely within the Greenbelt and across ecologically significant 
areas as the Beverly Swamp, Spencer Creek and Bronte Creek is not acceptable!! 
 
We cannot go on business as usual in our destruction of the planet. We have to find a way to live in a 
post carbon society.  
 
Please DO NOT allow this pipeline.  
Signed, 
Laura Katz 
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